
              

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

Notice for Rescheduling of Tender Submission Date for CAMC for Computer Hardware & 

Peripherals 

 

 We request reference to our Notice Inviting Tender for Comprehensive Annual Maintenance 

Contract for Computer Hardware & Peripherals dated 18.08.2025 for Hardoi Region. 

 

 In aforesaid notice the last date of submission of tender was mentioned as 28.08.2025. However, 

due to some unavoidable circumstances, the tender submission date has been rescheduled. 

The revised last date for submission of tenders is 02.09.2025 till 5:00 PM.  

Please be informed, accordingly. 

Date: 28.08.2025  

 

Regional Manager  

           Hardoi Region 

 


